Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Sinkhole on Ellsworth

From: James Fogarty <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 12:24 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Sinkhole on Ellsworth

Hi, I'm not sure who to contact, but on the north side of Ellsworth just east of Shadowood
(https://goo.gl/maps/xHr7FticRhkuwkxm9) there is a large sinkhole growing in the bike lane. It started a week ago or so
and has doubled in size, and is now several feet deep. It looks like the subsoil under the road is washing into a hole in
the sewer system. Let me know if there's any other info you need.

Thanks,
James



